
 
 
 
‘We Scare Hunger’ is a Halloween food drive to help food banks stock up on everything 
they need to fight hunger—the worst supervillain ever. Trick-or-treat for non-perishable 
goods. 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
A.L. Horton School is proud to be a part of  ‘WE Schools’.  ‘WE Schools’ is a program 
that was started in the classroom.  It is a movement led by a generation that acts with 
intention and leads with compassion and conviction to improve our local and global 
communities. 
For our local service project, the students at A. L. Horton have chosen to help the 
Vegreville Food Bank through the We Scare Hunger campaign.  On Halloween night as 
our students are going throughout town Trick or Treating, they will also be looking for 
food bank donations. No Frills has donated fabric bags which students can use.  If you 
choose to participate please drop off your donations at the school. We are accepting 
donations until Thursday, November 5. 
 
 
Please return this form by Monday, October 27th if you choose to participate in the We 
Scare Hunger campaign. 
 
 
My child ____________________ will trick or treat for non-perishable food items. 
 
Class  ______________________ 
 
Parent Signature  _____________________________________ 


